Dear Parents/Carers,

We have high expectations for all our children at St Richard’s Catholic Primary School. We want our children to be happy, safe and successful and we are committed to giving every individual child a chance to develop their talents whatever they may be. We feel every child is unique and our aim is that they fulfil their potential and experience success within the context of our Catholic Primary School.
We believe that learning should be fun and children are happy when gaining success in a secure and reassuring environment. We recognise and value the important role parents play and see effective education as a partnership between home and school.

Our aim is to help the children in our care become self confident and independent individuals who respect all members of our school community.

Achieving these aims relies on the collaboration of everyone in our school community –Teachers, Teaching Assistants, Parents, Children, Governors and Support staff. In particular, I recognise that parents are childrens’ first and most important educators.  We keep in regular contact with parents through newsletters, meetings and our web site - www.st-richards@manchester.sch.uk . The partnership between home and school is the key to your child’s happiness and success. 

This information is not intended as a substitute for personal contact with you as parents/carers. We create many opportunities for you to visit the school throughout the year and actively encourage your full participation in all aspects of school life. Please do not hesitate to visit the school - you will always be made very welcome!
J Keyworth
Headteacher

